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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 10:15 AM
To: 'Julie Kaplan'
Cc: Diana Csank; Emily Chang
Subject: RE: Request to be included as interested party for PSC docket number 20180155-EI

Good Morning, Julie, 
 
Per your request, we have added you as an interested person to Docket 20180155-EI.  
 
I spoke with Emily last week letting her know that we didn’t receive the email to the records clerk and gave her my 
personal email and never received anything from her.  I am not sure why we didn’t receive either email regarding this, 
but it is taken care of now.  I do apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I can do for you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
From: Julie Kaplan [mailto:julie.kaplan@sierraclub.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 10:00 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Diana Csank; Emily Chang; Brandy Butler 
Subject: Fwd: Request to be included as interested party for PSC docket number 20180155-EI 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am emailing to renew my request, from almost 2 weeks ago, forwarded below, to be included as an interested 

party in  PSC docket number 20180155-EI . 
 
Our legal assistant, Emily Chang, has followed up on this matter, both via email and phone (with Brandy 
Butler), but we have yet to be identified as an interested party.  If there is some reason why this is being held up, 
please let me know.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Kaplan  
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---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Julie Kaplan <julie.kaplan@sierraclub.org> 
Date: Thu, Sep 20, 2018 at 12:36 PM 
Subject: Request to be included as interested party for PSC docket number 20180155-EI 
To: Records Clerk <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Diana Csank <diana.csank@sierraclub.org> 
 

Hello, 
Can you please include Sierra Club and my contact information below as an interested party in the docket for 
FPL's Petition for Approval of Regulatory Assets Related to the Retirement of Lauderdale Units 4 and 5 and 
Martin Units 1 and 2, docket number 20180155-EI?  Thank you very much. 
 
Regards, 
 
Julie Kaplan 
Senior Attorney 
Environmental Law Program 
Sierra Club 
50 F Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, D.C 20001 
Phone: 202 548 4592 
Email: Julie.Kaplan@sierraclub.org 
 
CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL COMMUNICATION/WORK PRODUCT 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or confidential attorney work product. If you 
receive this e-mail inadvertently, please notify me and delete all versions from your system.  
 
 
 
 
--  
Julie Kaplan 
Senior Attorney 
Environmental Law Program 
Sierra Club 
50 F Street NW, Eighth Floor 
Washington, D.C 20001 
Phone: 202 548 4592 
Email: Julie.Kaplan@sierraclub.org 
 
CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL COMMUNICATION/WORK PRODUCT 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential attorney-client communications and/or confidential attorney work product. If you 
receive this e-mail inadvertently, please notify me and delete all versions from your system.  
 




